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REFURBISHMENT  UPDATE - FRIDAY 31
st

 JANUARY 2020  

 

Dear Patient,  

 

I am writing to update you on the plans for refurbishment of the surgery building. 

 

I am pleased to tell you that Rinnes Practice has agreed we can share their building 

in Tomintoul for the duration of the Glenlivet refurbishment. NHS Grampian are 

currently working on the plans to install the additional power and IT points which 

will be needed to allow this to happen. We also need to arrange transfer of our 

phones. 

 

Once we know when this work is to be completed we can plan our moving date and 

advise you of the arrangements that will be in place while we are at Tomintoul. We 

expect the move will take place by the end of February. 

 

Although we will be sharing the building the two Practices will still operate 

separately, so you will still see the Reception staff and GPs familiar to you at 

Glenlivet. 

 

We are very pleased that a workable solution has been found to enable the 

refurbishment to go ahead within the required financial timescales, and we would 

like to extend our thanks to our Rinnes colleagues for making this possible.   

 

Thank you again for your patience during this process.  

 

Yours Sincerely, 

 

 

Kathy Cockman 

Executive Manager 

 


